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Dear Parent/Carer,  

READING FOR PLEASURE – A PRESENTATION TO PARENTS 

We are welcoming Marilyn Brocklehurst to Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School 

on Monday 22
nd

 May from 5.30pm to 7.00pm in the KS1 Hall. She will be giving a talk about how to 

help children develop a love of reading. Marilyn works as a literacy consultant and provides INSET in 

schools as well as supporting schools in developing their libraries. She also judges National book 

awards and creates book reviews for The Bookseller, The Guardian and other publications. As 

Marilyn is based in Norfolk, we are very fortunate to have her and we hope that you will fully support 

this evening and give Marilyn a warm welcome to our school. She will be very happy to share her 

expert advice and recommend books. There will be the opportunity to view, purchase and order 

books, should you want to.  

 

All teaching staff will be in attendance and Mrs Klibi will be talking about the National Curriculum 

requirements for reading before introducing Marilyn to you all. Refreshments will be available and we 

hope that this will be a very helpful and engaging evening. Please note that this event is for adults 

ONLY. 

We are expecting a very high demand for places for this event and obviously places will be limited 

and issued on a first come, first served basis. Please fill out the slip below and return it to the school 

office as promptly as possible to secure your place. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K Klibi 

…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

READING FOR PLEASURE – A Presentation to Parents by Marilyn Brocklehurst  

Monday 22
nd

 May from 5.30pm to 7.00pm in the KS1 Hall.  Please return this slip to the school office 

as promptly as possible to secure your place.  

Child’s name: ………………………….. Class……………………… 

I require …… places for the presentation. 

Name/s of adults attending………………………………………………………………………………. 
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